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Hi i write this email to advise that i am Traditionally connected and Aboriginal to the land and of kosciosco 

mountain, To me that mountain is sacred. I would appreciate it if i could give evidence at the upcoming inquiry 

hearing. Im extremelly concerned about the welfare and low existing number of brumbys in the kosciosco 

mountains between the slaughtering and removal of brumbys im highly concerned of them becoming extinct. I do 

not give consent for any body to capture, rehome or harm the brumbys in any way shape or form. They must be 

kept highly protected. Being a part of this inquiry is very important to me.  

Kind regards  

I feel very strongly that i want my voice and perspective heard at this inquiry. 


